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Stuart Guterman is senior program director for the Fund's Program on Medicare's Future, based 
at AcademyHealth in Washington, D.C. He is responsible for the Fund's research agenda on 
Medicare issues and Medicare's role in achieving a high performance health system; the 
oversight of grants to be funded under the program; and analyses related to the current 
performance and future improvements in the Medicare program and the health system overall.  
 
He was director of the Office of Research, Development, and Information at the Centers for 
Medicare and Medicaid Services from 2002 to 2005. Prior to that, Mr. Guterman was a senior 
analyst at the Congressional Budget Office, a principal research associate in the health policy 
center at the Urban Institute, and deputy director of the Medicare Payment Advisory 
Commission (and its predecessor, the Prospective Payment Assessment Commission) from 1988 
through 1999. Previously, Mr. Guterman was chief of institutional studies in the Health Care 
Financing Administration's Office of Research, where he directed the evaluation of the Medicare 
Prospective Payment System for inpatient hospital services and other intramural and extramural 
research on hospital payment. 
 


